Support your LifeChanger of the Year nominee!
Letter to the Editor Template

Dear Editor,
The hard work done in our schools and school districts to educate our children rarely receives the praise it deserves, despite the fact that many teachers and other school employees are worthy of recognition for the work that they do. 
Recently, one such educator in our community was nominated for National Life Group’s LifeChanger of the Year award  as recognition for their leadership and positive influence. We should take pride in this because, although this is one individual who was nominated, it demonstrates the type of amazing things being done by educators for our students.
I encourage our community to support [Nominee Name] by visiting their profile at www.lifechangeroftheyear.com to leave a positive comment, note of thanks or congratulations. 
This nomination is a great honor for [Nominee Name] and for our community. It shows how hard the people in our schools work to educate our children. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]We often take this for granted; this nomination is an opportunity to recognize that hard work. 
Thank you.
[Your Name]
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